CEC Meeting Minutes
July 30, 2013
Meeting was held at the Cross Office Building

Attendees: Jenny Boyden, April Newman, Phillip Platt, Angela Dickinson, Dave Lachance, Kim Smith, Jeff
Toothaker and Sabrina Poon

> Discussion was had regarding the upcoming year

> Final plans for Chapter are due National soon

> The first Chapter luncheon will be held on September 17th, rather than September 11 as not to
coincide with DAFS Employee Recognition day

» There was discussion on potential speakers

> The first speaker for Chapter will be David Leach from PFR who will be discussing “Consumer
Protection Strategies That You Can Use at Home”.

> It was decided that Dave Lachance and Jody Breton will help coordinate until the Director of
Programs and Technical Meetings position has been filled.

» The Director of Membership has become vacant. Anyone interested in either the Directors of
Programs & Technical Meetings or the Director of Membership, please contact Jenny Boyden or
another member of the CEC—Help is needed!

» The first community service project will be to collect back to school supplies for the Family
Violence Project.

Respectfully Submitted by,

Kimberly Smith, Chapter Secretary



